
Hello Lindbergh Families,  
 
 
My name is Yazmin Gerardo and I’m so excited to join the Lindbergh family as the new 
Kindergarten teacher. I will be your child’s kindergarten teacher for the remainder of the school 
year. I am so excited to be able to continue helping them learn and grow as they prepare for the 
next school year. This has not been a typical school year, however we must adapt to this new 
normal. A good thing is that children are resilient and will pull through these times with your 
support and mine.  
 
A little bit about myself: I received my bachelors from Michigan State University in 
Interdisciplinary Humanities. More recently received my masters from University of Michigan in 
Elementary Education.  
 
Here are some of my favorites:  
 
Colors: Purple and Dark Green 
Season: Fall 
Food: Tacos 
Book Character: Piggie (from Elephant and Piggie Books)  
Things to do: Play with my dogs 
 
 
I will continue to work with Mrs. Anthony and Mrs. Muston to help me transition into taking over 
the class.  
 
If you have any questions you can contact me on:  
 

- Remind App OR 
- gerardy@dearbornschools.org 

 
 
 
Can't wait to work with you and your students.  
Warmly,  
Ms. Gerardo  


